
 

Newsletter 07     Friday 18th October 2024 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012  or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org  
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 
 

Autumn Term 2024 

Autumn Half Term 

Monday 21st October – Friday 
1st November 2024 

Friday 29th November 2024 -  

St Andrew’s Day School closed  

Last Day of Term – Friday 20th 
December 2024 

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Spring Term 2025 

Children return to school on 
Monday 6th January 2025 

Spring Half Term 

Monday 17th February – Friday 
21st February 2025 

Last Day of Term – Friday 4th 
April 2025  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2025 

Children return to school on 
Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

Summer Half Term 

Monday 26th May – Friday 30th 
May 2025 

Last Day of Term – Tuesday 
22nd July 2025   

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: Monday 
5th May 2025 

We would like you to help us       
congratulate our girls who took part 

on the Girls United Football        
tournament on Thursday 10th       

October. Out of the 11 schools that 
took part our amazing team came 

fourth. Such an amazing         
achievement.  

Nariyah was awarded the best team 
player and received the red jersey.  



 

All classes learnt about Benjamin  Zephaniah and his             
contributions to our society. Looking at his poems and stories 
and the meaning behind them. The children then had a chance 
to write their own poetry and use their interpretations to       
perform some of Zephaniah’s work.  

Reception learnt about Lewis 
Hamilton and made race cars. 

Year 4 had the 
room in laughter 
learning about 
Sir Lenny Henry 
and even shared 
some funny 
jokes with us!  

Kenyan engineer Nzambi 
Matee inspired Year 6 to 
learn about the invention 
of recycled plastic bricks.  



God and knows God whoever does not 

love does not know God because 

 

TAB Worship from Tab 
Church London were the 
focus for Year 5. They      
listened to some of their 
music including their new 
song ‘Everything up’ and 
thought about the meaning 
of the lyrics and how they 
can also go up in            
everything they do. 

Year 5 wrote poetry inspired by Benjamin 
Zephaniah. 

In Year 1 they learnt about           
Patricia Bath and her amazing     
contributions in science. They 
wrote their names in braille. 

Year 2 were creative and learnt about Frank 
Morrison. Celebrating him for his creative   
contributions as a children’s illustrator. 

Year 3 were learning about Mae. C 
Jemison and her achievements as a 
black woman working in science.  



 

Attendance  
Percentages Last 

Week 
 

YR—98% 
Y1—96% 
Y2—95% 
Y3—97% 
Y4—89% 
Y5—94% 
Y6—96% 

Number of Children Late 
Before the Close of  Regis-

ter 

  
YR—07 
Y1—05 
Y2—08 
Y3—07 
Y4—03 
Y5—02 
Y6—02 

 

Number of  Children 
Late After the Close of  

Register 
 

 

YR—1 
Y1—0 
Y2—0 
Y3—0 
Y4—0 
Y5—0 
Y6—0 

   Class 
 

 

 
Mars 

Cosmic 
Golden 

Diamond 
Heroes 

Stardust 
Aladdin 

 
 
 

 
Number  of  

children who read every 
day this week 

 
 
 

 

YR—0 
Y1—17 
Y2—25 
Y3—11 
Y4—13 
Y5—27 
Y6—20 

 

Percentage 
 

 
YR—0 

Y1—77% 
Y2—89% 
Y3—65% 
Y4—65% 
Y5—93% 
Y6—80% 

SCHOOL RE-OPENS             
MONDAY 4TH NOVEMBER  

 
If your child fails to attend school 
due to illness on the last day of 
term, or the first day of the new 
term, you must provide medical 

evidence or you could be liable to 
a Penalty Notice charge of £80.00 

per child per parent.  
 

 

School uniform  
 

Parents and carers are 

reminded that full 

school uniform should 

be worn at all times  

unless the school     

informs you otherwise. 

Please clearly label all 

of your child’s uniform 

and regularly check  

the uniform they are 

bringing home belongs 

to them. If you notice 

your child has clothing 

that doesn’t belong to 

them please return it to 

the class teacher.  



 

‘Dear Friends, let us love one  
another, for love comes from God.      

Everyone who loves has been born of 
God and knows God whoever does 

not love does not know God because 

God is love’. 

We would like to send a huge thank you to our PTA for all of their 
hard work and dedication over the last few years. We have had 

some spectacular events; the children, teachers and parents have 
had fun and you’ve raised money for playground equipment and 

games for the classrooms to name some.  Tammy will be stepping 
down as chair  so a huge thank you to her. The children have     

benefited from your input and commitment; we appreciate every 
member.  

Next half term, we will be voting for a new PTA so look out for the 
information.   

Details will be announced 
next half term.  

PACKED LUNCHES  
 

A reminder that we are a nut free school. 
We have children and staff who have nut 
allergies. No nut in packed lunches, this 
includes Nutella.  


